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                 Clearing the Hurdles!  
 

                      Hello Church Family, 
 

Can you believe that July is here? What a whirlwind 
month of June! 

We started the month with our 2nd Annual Providence 
Invitational Golf Tournament. It was a huge success. A 
great day of golf with an opportunity to connect with 
an awesome group of golfers, as well as fellowship with 
some of our church family. 

Then came our VBS! We had a wonderful week with 
the boys and girls that joined us for the In The Wild 
themed study. 

The month of July brings with it more opportunities 
for fellowship and ministry. Keep a check on the 
calendar for your time to join in! 

Have a wonderful and safe remainder of your summer. 

Furthering HIS Kingdom,  

Pastor Mitch 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Call to me and I will answer you and tell you great 
and unsearchable things you do not know. 

Jeremiah 33:3 



July – Deacons of the Month 
Ken Rhodes, David Slade, Jeff Smith 
 
July – God’s Grocery 

7 -  Rice 
14 - Canned Vegetables 
21 - Paper Products 
28 - Canned Beans 

 
July – Nursery Workers 

7 - Pam Jones & Sheena Sigmon 
14 - Darlene Gregory & Dianne Keen 
21 - Myranda Lynskey & Temple Powell 
28 - Cathy Saunders & Pat Walker 

 
July – Ushers 

7 - Ben Cifers, Ernest Crumpton, 
Keith Gregory, & Cory Lewis 

14 - Bob Burton, Jacob Cifers, 
Ryan Holt, & Scott Brandon 

21 -  Tony Poteat, Benny Saunders, 
Scott Slade, & Jeff Smith 

28 - Ben Cifers, Bill Farthing,  
Scott Brandon, & Ernest Crumpton 

 
 


